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BIG TED 

IS ALIVE AND WELL! 

 

These last couple of months have proved to be challenging 

The high temperatures forcing an unplanned hibernation! 

 

The recent drop to the low 20’s is a welcome relief 

Oops spoke too soon, temps are due to rise again soon. 

 

Just in case you need reminding, click on the Sun to access advice from  

NHS CHOICES. 

 

  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-body/heatwave-how-to-cope-in-hot-weather/?dm_i=3IW9%2CFLGW%2C3IH8O6%2C1NPT8%2C1


 

 

At a recent meeting of the Solihull PPG Network: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Paul Jennings 

Chief Executive 

Birmingham and Solihull Clinical Commissioning Group 

made the following presentation 

 

 



 



 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile……………………. 

 

 

Following on from this presentation 

Ian Black 

the Chair of Dorridge Surgery Patient Participation Group 

has accepted an invitation to be a  

 

Strategic Patient Partner 

 

Watch this Space. 



 Meanwhile………………………………. 

FLU JABS! 
 

It does not seem to be right mentioning Flu Jabs in August, but there is a need to give you some            

advanced information. 

Three sessions are planned, one for the end of September, another in the middle of October and finally a 

session at the beginning of November. Dates will be advised to you in due course.. 

There is a fundamental change this year, in that, whereas there was one strain of serum covering all     

inoculations there will now be two, one for the 18 - 64 age group and one for the 65+ group. 

The Joint Committee on Vaccination & Immunisations directions make it clear that the vaccine for the over 

65’s cannot be given to the under 65’s, & conversely the under 65’s vaccine cannot be given to the over 

65’s.  A statement will be issued by the practice regarding this at the point the flu clinic dates are            

released.  It is worth noting that this will relate to vaccines that the pharmacists will be supplied with also 

and are able to administer. 

There is no change to the criteria for those up to 18 years of age. 

Once the format of the ‘Flu Jab’ sessions are finalised we will advise you accordingly.  

 

Meanwhile………………… 

 

Extended Hours access to GP’s. 

 

Recently press reports highlighted the introduction of extended access to GP and nursing staff planned for 

implementation by the 1st October of this year. 

Each practice is contracted to provide Primary Care from 8 am to 6.30 pm, Monday to Friday. Further    

provision is now to be introduced to cover up to 8 pm on those days and also for weekends. 

A survey was carried out to determine patients needs, particularly at weekends and has resulted in the  

following: 

 

 Across the Solihull Locality there will be centres where the extended access will operate, in our case 

these will be Richmond Medical Centre, 179 Richmond Road, Olton, B92 7SA and Knowle      

Surgery, Warwick Road/Lodge Road, B93 9LE. 

 Monday to Friday  -  the service will operate from 6.30 pm  -  8.00 pm. 

 Saturday and Sunday  -  the service will operate from 8.00 am to 11 am. 

 

The staffing of the extended access service will be drawn from all the practices who are members of the 

Solihull Alliance and the GPS group, consequently they may not be your usual Doctor or Nurse. 

Your request for an appointment will be via Dorridge Surgery Reception who will determine the availability 

at the local centres. 

As soon as further information is to hand, we will highlight this for you. 

 

Meanwhile…………….. 



 

 

 

 

Dr Keshri  

 

Continues enjoying his time with us and will be here 

for another 6 months. 

Dr Khurshid  

 

The Partners are pleased to announce the appointment 

of Dr Khurshid as a Salaried GP for the next twelve 

months, after finishing his training at the surgery. 

 

Hello my name is Sima and I’m the new F2 

at the surgery. 

I have carried out my F1 year at Good 

Hope hospital, doing rotations in            

cardiology, general surgery and              

respiratory medicine. 

I also have a background in pharmacy, 

having work as a qualified hospital      

pharmacist prior to undertaking a career in 

medicine. 

I have no definitive career plan but have a 

keen interest in emergency medicine and 

surgery and hope to persue a career in   

either those two fields or maybe a career 

as a GP. 

I am looking forward to spending the next 

4 months learning about general practice 

and developing myself further as a doctor.  

Dr Sima Patel 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meanwhile……………. 

 

Enjoy the Sun, drink plenty of water and stay cool. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PS  

The Chateau is now REALLY, REALY dry and is STILL waiting for the Artistic re-construction teams to  

descend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

http://www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk

